
 

 

GOLDEN TOWNSHIP 

May 9, 2013 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

MINUTES 

 

Special board meeting of the Golden Township Board was called to order by the Chairman, Don 

Walsworth at 3:37 pm, May 9, 2013 at the Golden Township Hall, Mears MI. 

 

Board members present:  Connie Cargill, Don Walsworth, Carl Fuehring, Kevin Ackley, Rachel 

Iteen. 

Also present:  Ed McNeely, township attorney   

 

The fire board agreement was discussed.  The board deliberated on many of the issues. It was 

decided that our township attorney, Ed McNeely would meet with Stan Rickard, City of Hart 

Manager.  Unless an agreement is reached, we will begin taking steps towards our own fire 

department.  There were no motions made, and no public comment.  The meeting adjourned at 

4:35 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

 

Rachel Iteen 

Golden Township clerk  


